

CITY OF NORTH BONNEVILLE

P. O. BOX 7, NORTH BONNEVILLE, WASHINGTON 98639

TELEPHONE (509) 427-8182

FAX (509) 427-7214

Jason Spadaro Broughton Lumber Co. P O Box 266 Bingen WA 98605

October 11, 2006

Dear Mr. Spadaro:

At the North Bonneville City Council meeting held on October 10, 2006, the City Council voted in support of the Broughton Landing development proposed in Skamania County. The economic impacts and projected jobs are much needed in our community.

It is our hope that the outcome of this proposal is favorable.

Sincerely,

Rev. Thomas E. Paylor Thomas E. Payton

Mayor

City of North Bonneville